
  CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 6, 2020 

 

 

There are no birthdays today. 

Attention Seniors: Senior pictures are due to the yearbook staff on October 16th!  

8
th

 grade students: There will be a zoom meeting tonight at 7:00 p.m. It is for 

questions and answers from you and your parents regarding the SAT on December 

5, 2020. This is the test to be considered for Shiawassee Scholars. The zoom link 

is found at sresd.org, just search SAT. All details to register are found on that 

same page. 

Homecoming 2020: There will be a community parade on Friday, October 9th at 

6:00 p.m. beginning at the CHS parking lot. Masks must be worn! The football game 

will be live streamed at 7:00 p.m. outdoors at the baseball field. The live streaming 

of the football game is for CHS students grades 8th-12th only. Unfortunately no 

family members or guests are allowed to attend. Bring your own lawn chairs and 

blankets. Concessions will also be available.Spirit dress up days are: Tomorrow - 

Wear Anything Disney; Thursday - Wear clothes from your favorite decade in the 

past; and Friday - Wear Black and Gold. 

Ticket sales for Homecoming will be on sale during both lunches. Tomorrow sales 

will open to include 9th and 10th grade students. On Thursday ticket sales will open 

to all students including our 8th grade students. There will only be a limited 

number of people who can attend our big screen event due to the current COVID 

restrictions so we are staggering sales to be sure our oldest students have the 

first opportunity to take part in this event and unfortunately it also means that we 

cannot welcome guests from other schools or family members. Finally and most 

importantly, we will be social distancing at this event and masks will be required. All 

tickets are $10. 

 

A local family is looking for after school care for their child who has Down 

Syndrome. They would like someone to stay with him after school until around 4:30 

or 5:00. They are willing to pay for this service. If you are interested, please see 

Mrs. Murphy. 

 



Drama kids: Please check the schedule Mr. Windnagle shared with you last week. 

There have been some changes. Also, if you didn’t receive it, let Mrs. Lentz know!  

 

Our 8th grade girls' basketball team defeated the Owosso Trojans last night with 

the score of 39 to 25. The girls played a tough man to man press in the second half 

to seal the victory. The ladies attacked the basket, led with beautiful outlets, and 

protected the basketball as a team. Great Win! The ladies play tomorrow at Holly.   

 

 

 

 

 


